
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you all had a wonderful 
summer and I would like to 
welcome you back. Below is the 
outline of what Year 3 will be doing 
this term. 

RE 

Our topic this term is ‘Domestic 
church-family’. After that we will be 
moving on to ‘Baptism’, ‘Advent/
Christmas’ and ‘Judaism’.  

English 

Children will engage with a variety 
of fiction and non-fiction texts e.g 
‘Storm’ by Kevin Crossley-Holland 
and ‘Ottoline’ by Chris Riddell. 
Children will practise writing 
letters, diary entries, reports and 
consider different styles of written 
text. We will study grammar and 
punctuation. A spelling test will 
take place every Friday. 

Maths 

Place value, four operations 
(addition,subtraction,multiplication 
and division), money, 
finding halves and 
quarters of numbers. 
Mental maths and times 
tables tests will be given 
twice a week. Children 
should be confident in all 

Geography 
Our topic this term is ‘Where 
on Earth Are We?’. After that 
we will be moving on to ‘The 

Climate’. 

History 
Our topic is ‘The Stone Age’. 

Children will explore how life 
changed for people during 

different periods of the Stone 
Age. 

Science  
Our topic is ‘Keeping 

Healthy’. Children will be 
learning about the 

importance of nutrition and 
a balanced diet. 

Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Warm wishes, 
Ms Ruminska 

Year 3 teacher 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 
PLEASE DON’T HESITATE TO ASK. 
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Home learning is given out 
on Thursdays and due back 
on Tuesdays. 

Geography: This half term children are 
learning about the continents and the 
oceans.


